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Sight for Surrey to host pan sensory loss event in Godalming 

supported by Godalming Town Council 
 

24 June 2019, 10.30am-2pm, Masonic Hall, Ockford Road, Godalming GU7 1RQ 
 
Sight for Surrey is running a pan sensory event to help those with a vision and/or 
hearing impairment. This event is being generously supported by Godalming Town 
Council.  
 
The event is aimed at anyone interested in accessing support for living with sight or 
hearing impairments, carers and families as well as health, social care and other 
relevant professionals. Support services on offer include: social work, benefits advice, 
training, volunteering, help finding employment, technology and equipment.  
 
The Masonic Hall is fully accessible and British Sign Language interpreters will be 
available throughout the event.  
 
Bob Hughes, Sight for Surrey’s Chief Executive, says “We’re greatly looking forward to 
showcasing our excellent services all in one place. Visitors will have the opportunity to 
find out what support is available to them and discuss their needs with our specialist 
teams. Anyone with sight or hearing loss or involved professionally in this field is 
welcome.” 
 

 

Notes to Editors: 
 

About Sight for Surrey 
 
Sight for Surrey is an ambitious charity offering a lifetime of support for people who are 
blind or partially sighted, Deaf, deafblind or hard of hearing. Its mission is to support 
them to overcome their day-to-day challenges, reach their potential and lead 
independent lives. The only organisation of its kind dedicated to supporting people in 
Surrey, it provides specialist, hands-on, practical support tailored to each individual’s 
needs. 
 
For more information please visit www.sightforsurrey.org.uk  
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